
FISHER ~ PHILLIPS LLP
ATTORNEYS AT LAW

www.laborlawyers.com

January 14, 2013

Karen Livingston
Director
Division of Strategic Planning and Performance
Wage and Hour Division
Room S-3510
Frances Perkins Bldg.
200 Constitution Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20210

Re: Proposed Worker Classification Survey

Dear Ms. Livingston:

Atlanta
1075 Peachtree Street, N E

Suite 3500

Atlanta, GA 30309

(404) 231-1400 Tel

(404) 240-4249 Fax

Writer's Direct Dial:

(404) 240-4257

Writer's E-mail:

jthompson@laborlawyers.com

Pursuant to the Wage and Hour Division's Notice published at 78 Fed.Reg. 2447

(January 11, 2013), we hereby request a copy of this proposed information request.

We presume that the Division will provide a copy of this document to us

expeditiously enough that there will be adequate time for us to evaluate it and to

formulate and prepare comments by the March 12, 2013 deadline.

Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

/s/
JOHN E. THOMPSON
For FISHER &PHILLIPS LLP
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